
Dear Pastors, churches, and praying friends, 

Thank you for your prayers and support for our family and ministry. Our family is doing well. Over 
the past couple of months, we have traveled to several different churches and given updates to 
people that we have not seen in quite some time. Each meeting has been a blessing and an 
encouragement. It’s no mystery that we have had some real challenges that we’ve had to face over 
the past year, especially with education. Please know that your words of love and acts of kindness 
have had a tremendous impact on us. 

I (Don) will be traveling to Sweden July 17-30. During the two weeks that I am there, I am looking 
to visit a couple of different cities and ministries, visit with friends and neighbors, and hopefully 
have some conversations with people regarding our children’s education. Please pray that the Lord 
would go before me and lead and direct every visit and every conversation. Beverly will be staying 
behind with our children. Although they would absolutely love to go, it is simply unable to happen 
this time around. Please pray for their protection while I am away. I look forward to giving an update 
on my trip after I return in August.

In May, our children finished all of their schooling for the 2022/2023 school year. We thank God 
for granting us the opportunity to return to the United States and allow our children to go through 
one full school year in their mother tongue and with the right support that they need. The progress 
that we have witnessed is substantial and very evident. Please pray that God would open a door for 
us to return to Sweden with a good and healthy educational plan in place. 

We celebrated our thirteenth anniversary on May 15th. Looking back, all we can do is thank the 
Lord and acknowledge that we have been abundantly blessed. 

May God’s grace be with you. 

Don & Beverly Sixt
Landon, Laban, Caelyn & Carson

May/June 2023

If you wish to donate 
toward this upcoming trip, 
you may easily do so 
through our church’s giving 
page. Scanning this code 
will direct you to the right 
site. We greatly appreciate 
your consideration and 
generosity. 13 YEARS!!


